
 

S.R. A1A Safety Improvements 
from north of Ocean Marina Drive to 
south of Westmayer Place 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445690-1 

Project Description 
 

This Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 
project will enhance vehicle and pedestrian safety in the 
Town of Beverly Beach by implementing the 
recommendations of a 2019 State Road (S.R.) A1A 
Pedestrian Safety Study.  
 
S.R. A1A will be repaved from north of Shelter Cove 
Drive to south of Westmayer Place. Additionally, the 
project will construct raised medians from the Beverly 
Beach Town Hall to just south of Luta Lane, and the 
addition of a left turn lane from northbound S.R. A1A to 
Surfside Estates.  
 
Pedestrian safety will be improved by reconstructing 
and upgrading the mid-block crossing at the Beverly 
Beach Camptown RV Resort with landscaping and 
lighting to increase visibility of the crosswalk. The 
Department also is considering pedestrian activated 
lights to further increase driver awareness and visibility 
at the crosswalk. The project will also reconstruct 
existing sidewalk and add about 465 feet of new 
sidewalk south of the new crossing.  
 
Other improvements include upgrading driveway 
connections, and improving drainage.  
 
The planned improvements will affect some parking 
areas near the Beverly Beach Town Hall and beach 
access.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

06-11-2021 

Design: Ongoing: completion early 2022 $     427,000 

Right of Way: Within existing —  

Construction: Funded: fall 2022 $ 1.4 Million  

Flagler County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Taleb Shams, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5231 
Taleb.Shams@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

* subject to change 


